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February 27, 2009








Dear Ashley,





Greetings once again from the students here at San Jose State!! We hope this letter finds you and the Pacific Cookie Company in good life and in sweet spirits!





My name is Melissa Leong and I am representing the Student Affairs Committee for the department of Hospitality, Recreation, and Tourism Management. As a member of this committee, I have the exciting responsibility of assisting in the planning and executing of the Spring Convocation ceremony for our graduating seniors. After much hard work, determination, and hours upon hours of studying, the class of 2009 is set and ready to be released into the working world and become engaged citizens.





As a charge to my part of the planning, it is my duty to provide the refreshments for our ceremony. With approximately 90 graduates plus their guests, we expect to offer snacks to nearly 300 people!! 





As an already HUGE fan of your cookies myself, I thought, who better to provide some sugary sustenance than our good friends at the Pacific Cookie Company! After all, as our students step into the unknown world ahead of them, at least one thing is for certain, “Dr. Midnight” will be there to cure them of their sugar cravings. I want to assure you that we are not in “Cahoots” with any other cookie company in the hopes that you will be able to fulfill our request. Our intentions are pure and we are in “Mint Condition” when it comes to honesty!





We realize that in these uncertain economic times that your business may be struggling, and a donation is probably the last thing on your to-do list. But please consider our request with an open mind and a hungry belly, and remember that when our graduates step across that stage and leave the university, their very first sense of the world will be the great generosity of a local business and their contribution to their hopeful success in the future.





Any donation or discount will be greatly appreciated. I will be in contact very soon to follow up, but if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 





Melissa Leong, 510-381-0277





For tax purposes, here is a tax-ID number for your records: 83-0403915





Kind Regards,











Melissa Leong











  











